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Campus Environment Committee  
Minutes 
Jan. 23, 2013 
 

Linda McCormick has stepped down as co-chair.  Tammy Dean will become the new co-chair with Karen 

Wentworth. 

The committee voted to allow people to submit their nominations for “Ugly Duckling” landscapes on 

campus until March 31st.  At that time the committee will choose a winning landscape and work with the 

physical plant department to determine how it might be improved. 

Emily Heintzelman will prepare tabletoppers for the SUB for a final publicity push for the contest and we 

will ask Kathy Meadows at Staff Council to remind everyone in the staff email that the contest remains 

open until the end of March. 

Teresa Jasterzemski suggested that we use some of the money we are collecting to buy builds for 

planting next fall at various areas around campus.  Linda McCormick will follow up on that suggestion 

and speak with WIllie West about how that might be done. 

We received an email from a staff member at UNM asking whether we could find money to help 

subsidize railrunner ridership for UNM employees.  The committee was unsure about how to handle 

that request and will ask the executive committee. 

 

 

 


	University of New Mexico
	UNM Digital Repository
	1-23-2013

	Staff Council Campus Environment Committee Meeting, 1/23/2013
	UNM Staff Council
	Recommended Citation


	tmp.1486424113.pdf.pi4XH

